Kumar Nita

From: Adam H. <adampdx@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 12:01 PM
To: JTPM Exhibits

Subject: HB 2017

| strongly oppose the 3% bicycle tax as well as the proposal to widen many Portland-area highways.
Money is tight so we should not be throwing it away by widening highways that will eventually fill up
again due to induced demand. Instead, we should be funding bicycle and public transport
infrastructure.



